
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council Meeting of 22 May 2003 

10. CONSIDERATION OF APPLICATIONS TO LOCATE 
 TELECOMMUNICATIONS EQUIPMENT ON COUNCIL PROPERTY 
 
 The Property Manager is referring these applications to the Community Board for consideration and 

comment.  The Board resolved that such applications be dealt with through the Board’s Environment 
Committee and that the Committee be given power to act in forwarding any comments on behalf of the 
Board to the Property Manager. 

 
 


